
Grammar in KS2



SPaG

As part of the curriculum changes in 2014 Spelling, Punctuation

and Grammar became a greater focus of teaching and learning

in primary schools.

All children are assessed in these areas over the school year and

will sit a SpaG SATS assessment in Year 6.

Grammar is taught as an embedded part of a lesson and

on occasions as a stand-alone lesson.

The grammar curriculum is ‘language rich’
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Supporting your child


